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Tammy Hodgman

From: Patrice Leary-Forrey

Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2024 4:01 PM

To: Tammy Hodgman

Subject: Fw: my statement for October 22 town Council Meeting

Here is the statement from Evelyn 

 

Patrice Leary-Forrey 

BTI Project Director Windham/Raymond 

8 School Road 

Windham, ME 04062 

207-804-6742 

 
 

From: 

Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2024 12:00 PM 

To: Patrice Leary-Forrey <BTIDirector@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: my statement  

  

Not only are these items hazardous to the environment, but also dangerous to those that come into 

contact with them. 


